
   
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

   
 
 

CHAPLAIN’S MESSAGE 
Rev. Vincent DeRosa, Council Chaplain 

 
 

 “Keep us true to the pledge to extend the Kingship of 
thy divine Son.”   Every knight faces frustration trying to live out 
this part of our prayer.  I hear it in our hopes for the Church an in 
our ambitions for our parishes.  It reminds me of the time the 
disciples were frustrated that they could not drive out a demon 
(Mt. 17:14-20).  Jesus comes down from Tabor and reminds them 
that it takes sincere interior faith to do great deeds of the 
Kingdom. 

What does this faith look like?  Let’s look to Mary, our 
model in all things.  Mary, whose birth we celebrate on September 
8 did the greatest most Kingdom building thing imaginable, she 
mothered the Savior. But her great visible deeds only succeeded 
based on a great invisible deed: a life of prayerful communion 
with God. 

We yearn for multitudes to rise up for the Gospel. We 
yearn for the conversion of those who stand opposed to Gospel 
truth and love.  But such visible victories can only ever be built on 
a life of prayer at home, where we tend first to the spiritual 
security of our families. 

As a Knight, as a man: Do I pray the rosary daily 
with/for my wife and children? Do I lead my (grand) children in 
daily prayer? Do I confess at least monthly? Mary, by your 
example and by your prayers, help us to “extend the Kingship of 
your divine Son” first in our homes and then in the world. 
 
 

 
GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE 

Joseph M. Feakes, Grand Knight 
[E-mail: josephfeakes@aol.com ~ Phone: 301-774-0137]  

 

 
 
First and foremost I want to sincerely thank everyone 

who made our council installation a success.  Anytime you list 
people to be recognized, you run the risk of missing someone.  I 
will take that risk. To my wife Lynn, her sister Jean Henry, and to 
our daughters Dawn, Shannon, and Catherine for preparing and 
serving our meal; to our MC Don Hemke who kept everything 
flowing smoothly; to our bartenders John and Betty Neeson who 
also kept everything flowing smoothly; to our District Deputy 
Michael Janus, his Warden Julio Ruiz and their wives for joining 
us and conducting an outstanding installation.  

Thanks go out to our council officers for a wonderful 
turnout and a commitment to a successful fraternal year.  And if 
you did not hear Brother Knight Fred Taylor as stepped in as 
Deputy Grand Knight, our council is most fortunate to have Fred 
in a leadership role. 

I am very excited to move forward with so many talented 
and committed men with which to work. Did I mention all the 
Past Grand Knights and ladies who joined us?  Without their 
service and leadership where would we be? 
 Thanks to all who made the event so memorable, I 
believe that this is only one of many events that all of us will 
enjoy.  I ask only that you watch for more info in this newsletter 
and on the council website. 

Enough of the past, what lies ahead?  By the time you 
receive this newsletter several events will already be in motion.  
At the top of the list is the annual Columbus Day Ball scheduled 
on October 11th.  The council has already reserved a table for ten. 
To get more information you can go to the State Website or to 
join the celebration, call Don Hemke 301-774-7511. The cost is 
$125 a couple, the place; Baltimore Washington Marriott 1743 
West Nursery Rd, Linthicum, MD. It is very near BWI airport. 
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Within this newsletter you will see information on a 
Special Olympic event on September 27th at Montgomery 
Council. Our council has agreed to organize a “TWO BIT 
AUCTION.” For those of you who are not familiar with this 
fundraiser, we are asking for donations of quality items to be 
auctioned off at 25 cents per ticket. The process is fun and if you 
have any item to donate, please contact me at 301-774-0137. 

It has been a while, but we still know how to cook 
spaghetti! Please see the flyer in this newsletter and mark your 
calendar. 

 
DISTRICT DEPUTY’S REPORT 

Michael Janus, District Deputy #30 
[E-mail: mjanus83@gmail.com ~ Phone: 301-515-6313] 

 

 
 

I want to congratulate and thank the council and your 
officers for such a warm reception to my wife Reakha and me at 
your installation.  I know I can say the same for District Warden, 
Julio Ruiz and his wife Rosa. 

I am impressed with the commitment this council has to 
success in all areas of the fraternal year.  You certainly have the 
experience and talent to have a most memorable year.  Please 
remember the part of the installation ceremony when it is said that 
your District Deputy is anxious for your success and will do 
everything possible to support your efforts. 

That is not an empty promise.  I am impressed with your 
event planning and am looking forward to many award winning 
programs. 

As always, if Julio or I can be of any help, please do not 
hesitate to contact us. 
Fraternally, Michael Janus, DD30  
 

BISHOP McNAMARA CHAPTER NEWS 
Bishop McNamara Chapter - Established 1963 

 

 
 

Next meeting is (8PM) THU/SEP/11 at Cardinal 
Gibbons Council #2521.Event is listed as “Shrimp Night 
(Ladies).” Website: http://www.mdkofc.org/baltimore/  
 

FRATERNAL BENEFITS ADVISOR REPORT 
 

 
 

Raising Awareness about Life Insurance 
 
Each September, since 2003, has been designated as Life 

Insurance Awareness Month. Like most awareness-raising 
campaigns, Life Insurance Awareness Month was created because 
there is an overwhelming lack of understanding of life insurance, 
its uses, its benefits, and its variations among the general public. 
Each year, the Life Insurance Market Research Association 
(LIMRA) puts out the results from a recent survey, and 
unfortunately, the numbers they report continue to be 
discouraging.  

A recent survey found that more than 75 percent of 
people polled did not have a personal financial advisor; even 
though68 percent of them said their opinion of the current 
economic conditions was somewhat unfavorable or very 
unfavorable.  

In other words, a majority of those surveyed were 
uncomfortable with the economy and the uncertainty it brings, yet 
they did not seek professional assistance. Maybe they spoke with 
their friends and family. Maybe they hoped the instability would 
go away on its own. Maybe they did not know to whom to turn.  

If you fall into this category, please remember that as a 
member of the Knights of Columbus, you have a full-time, 
professional agent you can call your own. My primary 
responsibility is the care and service of your family’s life 
insurance, retirement and long-term care needs. I’ll answer your 
questions because I want your decisions to be informed ones. I 
want to help.  

Another LIMRA statistic said 43 percent of people did 
not buy life insurance because they worry about “making the 
wrong decision.” Talk with me, your agent, and, afterwards, 
you’ll understand that the only wrong decision was not purchasing 
sooner to protect your family’s future. Contact me today to learn 
more about our products. 
 

MARYLAND STATE COUNCIL NEWS 
 

“Be not afraid. Our faith is our courage!” 
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► This year’s Columbus Day Ball will be held on Saturday, 
October 11, 2014 (7:30PM to 12:30AM) at the Baltimore 
Washington International Marriott (1743 West Nursery Road), 
Linthicum, MD 21090. 
 
 ► Look for your Maryland State Car Raffle Tickets in the 
mail! First of three prizes is a 2015 Ford Mustang! Buy or sell all 
of your tickets and ask for more! Our Council keeps 60 cents of 
every dollar of every ticket sold. Call Bill Kolllins on 301-774-
2942 with questions or to obtain more tickets!   
 
► SOMD Event on Saturday, September 27 (1-3PM) 
 

 
 

Rockin’ with Special Olympics Maryland Day  
 

The State Deputy has designated September 27 as 
“Rockin’ with Special Olympics Maryland Day.”  Councils have 
been asked to hold fundraising events to help raise money and 
awareness for Special Olympics Maryland (SOMD). Fr. Maher 
Council is partnering with Montgomery Council 2323, which is 
hosting an event at their Council’s Hall at 17001 Overhill Rd in 
Derwood, from 1 to 3 pm. 

The flyer in this newsletter details all the great 
activities scheduled for this event. We will be helping with the 2–
Bit Auction along with other activities. Please join us in 
supporting this great event and help to support Special Olympics 
Maryland!  

 
YOUTH NEWS 

 

 
 

IT’S ALMOST HERE! We are just a month away from 
the 15th Annual Inwood House Halloween Party to be held on 
SAT/OCT/25 from 6-9PM. If you can volunteer for the set up 
(from 2-5PM) and staffing this event (from 6-9PM) that Saturday, 
please call Paul McFarlane on 301-633-9439.  If you need Student 
Service Learning hours, this is a great way to earn them! 

This party is for the residents of Inwood House, an 
assisted living community in Silver Spring, MD.  

 
PAY-PAL IS HERE! 

Don Hemke, Council Financial Secretary 

 

IT’S FINALLY HERE! The council has incorporated a 
PayPal  capability. This enables the membership to pay their 
annual dues obligation by credit card beginning in 2015. We’ll 
also be able to accept online and on-site credit card purchases of 
tickets to council events/activities and donations to the council. 
Details are forthcoming as these capabilities become available. 
 
 

MEMBERSHIP REPORT 
 

 
 

My brother knights and families, one of the visible 
programs we, as knights, promote is our support of children with 
developmental disabilities “GOD’S SPECIAL CHILDREN.” 

This year we are concentrating our efforts on a few 
locations and are looking for volunteers to fill various time slots.  
Your two hours of help can make a huge difference in someone’s 
life.  The annual TOOTSIE ROLL CAMPAIGN is a signature of 
the Knights of Columbus.  Come be a part.  See signup info in this 
newsletter. 
 Why is this under membership?  Why not?  Isn’t this the 
reason why we joined, to make a difference? Why not ASK a 
friend, a neighbor, or relative to make a difference, not only in 
their life, but in the life of a stranger.  The “thank you” is out of 
this world! 
 

CHURCH NEWS 
 

ST. PATRICK’S PARISH HIGHLIGHTS 
Website: http://www.stpatricksmd.org 

Reverend William E. Foley, Pastor 
 

 
 

VOLUNTEER FOR “GAME NIGHT” 
 
St. Patrick’s Partners in Faith Ministry supports 

Stepping Stones Family Shelter by hosting a “game night” for 
children at the shelter one Sunday a month. This is a great 
opportunity to volunteer as a family to support, interact with, 
and bring joy to other families in need. The teens in the 
shelter really enjoy the trivia games and the younger ones love 
to play with toys. If interested in volunteering please contact 
Joan Lane at j.jlane@verizon.net  

http://www.stpatricksmd.org/
mailto:j.jlane@verizon.net


ST. PETER’S PARISH HIGHLIGHTS 
Website: http://www.stpetersolney.org 
Reverend Thomas M. Kalita, Pastor 

 

 
 

REGULAR MASS SCHEDULE RETURNS  
 

Where has the summer gone? We hope you have 
enjoyed, and will continue to enjoy, a quieter, more relaxed 
time. The seasons change, though, and soon we will enter that 
time of regular schedules and new beginnings. 

The Wednesday 7:15 p.m. Mass returns on 
September 3; the regular Sunday Mass schedule on 
September 7; and the Monday 7:15 p.m. Mass on September 
8.  All time is a gift from God. Let us make a generous return 
to him who gives us everything by the way we use that time.   

 
FOURTH DEGREE NEWS 

 

SULLIVAN BROTHERS ASSEMBLY 2861 
“WE STICK TOGETHER!” 

Sir Knight Peter Zaudtke, Faithful Navigator 
[www.sullivan2861.org] 

 
Business Meetings are held the third Thursday of the month at 
8PM. See this newsletter’s calendar for details. 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 

FOOD AND NECESSITIES FOR FAMILIES 
Paul D. McFarlane, PGK, Food for Families Chairman 

 
The September 24th Social event celebrates the beginning 

of autumn. In keeping with the harvest theme, I am asking 
everyone to bring non-perishable food items to our “TRIVIA 

Knight” at Our Lady of Good Counsel HS, room 114 at 
7:30PM!  There will be fun, food, and fellowship for all who dare 
to match wits with people who know a great deal about stuff 
(maybe). Buy and bring any of the items listed below to this (or 
any) Council event. These will be donated to the St. Patrick’s and 
St. Peter’s Food Banks to help struggling families in our parishes.  
 

Dried Beans or Peas - Macaroni and Cheese – Spaghetti and other 
Pastas - Snacks (cookies, crackers, granola bars, nuts) – Cold or 
Hot Cereals – Juices - Pancake Mix - Syrup - Chili - Canned 
Fruits and Vegetables - Rice (bagged or boxed) - Peanut Butter - 
Jelly – Jell-O – Pudding Mixes - Canned meats (Spam, Ham, 
Corned Beef, etc.) - Beef Stew – Soups - Canned Chicken - 
Muffin Mix - Dried Milk – Tuna/Chicken/Hamburger Helper 
(Any boxed dinners) – Ramen Noodles, Rice & Side dishes, etc. 
   PLEASE CHECK “SELL BY” DATES ON ALL ITEMS. 

 
PRAYER REQUESTS 

 

 
 

Please keep these Knights and families in your prayers. 
 
INDIVIDUAL’S NAME RELATIONSHIP 
Rev. Fr. Thomas Kalita Pastor/St. Peter’s Church 
Rev. Fr. Louis Tou Past Chaplain/Council 6793 
Kayla MacBride Niece of Fr. Kalita 
Rose Taylor Mother/Fred Taylor 
Donna d’Almeida  Wife/Innocent  d’Almeida 
Joe Krempasky Brother Knight/Chris Romano 
Louis Krempasky Father/Joseph Krempasky 
Brian Hemke Son/Don Hemke 
Leon Amaducci Friend/Chris Romano 
Gerry Hayden Brother Knight/Ron Herberg 
Ashley  Granddaughter/ C. Gallina 
Mason Henry Cousin/Joe Feakes 
Ben Popera Friend/Don Hemke 
Barbara Campanaro Wife of Dom Campanaro 
Cathy Salvemini Wife of Brother Knight 
Bill Haag, Jr. Brother-In-Law/Marc Long 
Rick Allison PGK, Council 6793 
Homer & Helen Chen Knight Family/I. d’Almeida 
Gerald & Juanna Hayden Knight Family/Mazonkey Family 
Karen Mazonkey Daughter/ Mazonkey Family 
 

† Continue to pray for the souls of our deceased armed forces. 
 

 
 

 
 

  ► Our Council website [www. kofc6793.org] links to 
the MD State Council’s website [www.kofc-md.org] 
where you will find the latest State news. There’s also a 
link to the Supreme Council’s website 
[http://www.kofc.org] where you can learn more about 
the global reach of our Order. 

http://www.stpetersolney.org/


UKNIGHT INTERACTIVE WEBSITE 
www.kofc6793.org 

 
 
Please visit our website to keep up on all the latest 

information and events. And remember you can sign up for 
an event directly from the Event Calendar, give it a try!  

 
CULTURE OF LIFE NEWS 

 

PRAY THE DIVINE MERCY CHAPLET 
 

 
 

Please arrive just before 7PM for our Council business 
meetings to take part in our dedicated prayer time for the 
promotion of Pro-Life activities and Catholic vocations. We 
gather in the OLGC Chapel to pray The Divine Mercy Chaplet. 
Chaplet materials are provided. Just bring a genuine desire to join 
your brother knights in prayer. This activity will not interfere with 
the normal 7:30PM business meeting start time.   
 

Culture of Life' Council Activities 
Steve Goldhammer, St. Patrick’s Culture of Life Chairman  

 

 
 

My brothers all: 
Did you know that there are 721 abortions conducted 

every working hour in the United States? So far, the State Council 
has purchased 11 ultrasound machines for the pregnancy centers 
in Maryland. Over 2/3 of women contemplating abortion decide 
against it when they see their baby on an ultrasound. Besides your 
prayers to end abortion, many more ultrasound machines are 
needed. St. Patrick's parish Pro-life committee is planning several 
events this fall that you are welcome to participate in and/or assist 
with. Some of them are: 

• Forty Days for Life Vigil at the Germantown Abortion Clinic 
-- Date to be announced. 

• Baby Bottle Campaign to benefit the Gabriel Project –
(Sept. 27/28 – Bottle Distribution)  (Oct. 25/26 –Baby Bottle 
Collection) (Week of Oct 26-31 – Delivery to Designee) 

• Baby Shower: In conjunction with the Baby Bottle 
Campaign.  Among the list of items parishioners could bring 
to Sunday masses in October: A & D Ointment; Baby Bottle 
Brushes; Destin Ointment; Children’s Toothbrushes; Hooded 
towels; Pacifiers (newborns-3 mos.)  A flyer with more 
details will be published in St. Patrick’s bulletin. 

• Respect Life Sunday – in conjunction with St. Mary’s 
parish.  Details will be in the church bulletin.   

• Tepeyac Prayers – after the 9:10 mass on the 12th of each 
month with a special service on Fri., Dec. 12 – Our Lady of 
Guadalupe Feast Day. 

• Respect Life Movie – Details will be in the church bulletin. 
Please call me on (301) 570-9613 if you have any 
questions.  Thanks. Steve Goldhammer 
 

Message from Gerald Hicks, Director, Culture of Life 
Activities, Maryland State Council Knights of Columbus 

 
Brothers & Friends: 

We hoped to get back to having a Maryland State 
Council Pro-Life Mass on a monthly basis, and we are exceeding 
that goal!  Here are the Masses currently on the calendar. All start 
at 7 PM. 
 
September 16 - Jesus The Divine Word Church, Huntingtown, 
Fr. Larry Swink, celebrant and homilist; Lawrence Grayson, after-
Mass speaker. 
 
October 22 - St. Hugh of Grenoble Church, Greenbelt, Fr. Walter 
Tappe, celebrant and homilist. 
 
October 28 – St. Elizabeth Church, Rockville, Msgr. John 
Macfarlane, celebrant and homilist; Lawrence Grayson, after-
Mass speaker. 
 As Larry Grayson says, "In this battle for the unborn, all 
of our temporal efforts will be in vain if we do not do them from 
a spiritual foundation.  Prayer is essential."  
 Please plan to attend a Pro-Life Mass near you, and bring 
your friends, family and neighbors. To schedule a Pro-Life Mass 
in your community, contact Chairman Ed Waskiewicz at 
EdNancy1@comcast.net.  
 
Our Council is looking for a “Soundman” to join our 
First Degree Team. 

                        
The job is important, yet very simple to perform. 
Please call Paul McFarlane (301-633-9439) with interest. 



2014 TOOTSIE ROLL CAMPAIGN IS HERE! 
 

 
 

It’s that time again! Our Team Captains ask you to 
donate a few hours at several local businesses to collect funds 
and hand out Tootsie Rolls. See below. 

Your wives, children, grandchildren, or friends are 
more than welcome to help us out! Funds benefit many 
Montgomery County organizations.  

Tootsie Roll Chairman, Sam Ledden may be reached 
on (Cell) 240-462-8702 or (Home) 301-570-3622 or email him 
at Leddens@verizon.net. 
 
 Volunteers are needed September 13 to 20 at the Olney 
Liquor store. Call Joe Krempasky on (Cell) 202-302-5009 or 
(Home) 301-570-4891. Please choose one or more 2-hour time 
slots from the dates below.  
 

Sept 13 12-5pm 
Sept 15 4-8pm 
Sept 16 4-8pm 
Sept 17 4-8pm 
Sept 18 4-8pm 
Sept 19 4-8pm 
Sept 20 12-5pm 

 
 Volunteers are needed October 4 to 11 at the Leisure World 
Liquor store. Call Joe Feakes on 301-774-0137 or email him 
at josephfeakes@aol.com. Please choose one or more 2-hour 
time slots from the dates below. 
 

Oct 4 12-5pm 
Oct 6 4-8pm 
Oct 7  4-8pm 
Oct 8 4-8pm 
Oct 9 4-8pm 
Oct 10 4-8pm 
Oct 11 12-5pm 

 
 Volunteers are needed during the following times at the Bauer 
Drive Safeway, Norbeck Shopping Center. Call Harry Bushar 
on 301-929-1425 or email him at harrybushar@verizon.net. 
Please choose your 2-hour slot between the times listed. 
 

9/2 from 1 to 7pm 
9/3 from 1 to 7pm 
9/4 from 1 to 3pm 
9/5 from 1 to 7pm 
9/8 from 3 to 7pm 
9/9 from 1 to 7pm 
9/10 from 1 to 5pm 
 

 Volunteers are needed during the following times at the 
Leisure World Giant Food Store. Call Innocent d’Almeida on 
(Cell) 240-731-9485 or (Home) 301-871-6156 or email him 
at ipdalmeida@verizon.net. Please choose your 2-hour slot 
between the times listed. 

 
9/18 - 4 to 6 pm & 6 to 8pm 
9/20 - 12 to 2 pm & 2 to 4 pm & 5 to 6pm. 
9/25 - 4 to 6pm & 6 to 8 pm. 

9/27 - 12 to 2 pm & 2 to 4 pm & 4 to 6 pm. 
10/16 - 4 to 6 pm & 6 to 8 pm 
10/18 - 12 to 2 pm & 2 to 4 pm & 4 to 6 pm. 
10/23 - 4 to 6 pm & 6 to 8 pm. 
10/25 - 12 to 2 pm & 2 to 4 pm & 4 to 6 pm. 
 

SUPREME NEWS 
 

Knights of Columbus Sets Record for Charity in 2013 

 
During his address at the opening business session of the 

Organizational Meeting of State Deputies, Supreme Knight Carl 
Anderson announced that the Knights of Columbus set all-time 
records for charitable donations and service hours in 2013 while 
helping in communities worldwide, including responses to a 
number of large-scale humanitarian crises. The K of C’s Annual 
Survey of Fraternal Activity for the year ending Dec. 31, 2013, 
reports that Knights donated record amounts of money and hours 
of volunteer service — more than $170 million and more than 
70.5 million hours. 

The K of C’s Annual Survey of Fraternal Activity for the 
year ending Dec. 31, 2013, reports that Knights donated record 
amounts of money and hours of volunteer service — more than 
$170 million and more than 70.5 million hours. Contributions 
increased for the 14th consecutive year, growing by more than 
$2.3 million to $170,135,754. “Charity has been at the heart of 
the Knights’ mission for the past 132 years,” said Supreme Knight 
Carl Anderson said after announcing the figures. “Whether with 
funds or service, and whether quietly helping someone overcome 
a personal tragedy or assisting in the aftermath of a widely known 
humanitarian disaster, the outpouring of charity by our members 
produces meaningful results, especially by helping to bring peace 
of mind to those who find themselves in incredibly difficult 
situations.” 

In 2013, Anderson explained, “Knights were part of 
relief efforts for a number of tragic events, including two 
enormous natural disasters in the Philippines; tornados in Moore, 
Oklahoma; floods in Alberta, Canada; the factory explosion in 
West, Texas; and the Boston Marathon bombing. The year also 
saw the Knights continue their support for the victims of Super-
storm Sandy, and for the people of Newtown, Conn, as they 
recovered from the school shooting that took the lives of 26 
residents, most of whom were young children.” 

The response to unexpected tragedies was accomplished 
while the Knights continued their strong support within their 
communities through initiatives like the Knights of Columbus 
Coats for Kids and Food for Families, programs supporting those 
with intellectual disabilities, organizing blood drives, and 
providing funding and volunteer time to organizations such as 
Habitat for Humanity, Special Olympics and the Global 
Wheelchair Mission. 

The number of volunteer service hours rose in 2013 by 
421,071 hours over the 2012 total. At an average value of $22.55 
per service hour as estimated by Independent Sector, the value of 
the Knights’ volunteer service last year was nearly $1.6 billion. 
 Cumulative figures show that during the past decade the 
Knights of Columbus has donated nearly $1.5 billion to charity 
and 683 million hours of volunteer service in support of charitable 
initiatives.  

mailto:Leddens@verizon.net
mailto:josephfeakes@aol.com
mailto:harrybushar@verizon.net
mailto:ipdalmeida@verizon.net


Knights of Columbus 
Fr. Peter Paul Maher 

Council #6793 

Spaghetti Dinner 
Saturday, September 20, 2014 

6:00 pm – 8:00 pm 
Spaghetti, Sauce, Meatballs, Italian Bread, Mixed 

Salad, Dessert, Iced Tea, Soft Drinks 

at 
St. Peter’s Parish Hall 
2900 Olney Sandy Spring Rd., Olney, MD 

 

 
Donations at the Door 

Suggested - $7 per Person – Families $24 maximum 
Credit and Debit Cards Now Accepted 

 
For More Information, Or To Volunteer To Help With This Event 

Please Call Joe Krempasky – (301) 570 - 4891 



                                                         
ROCKIN’ WITH SPECIAL OLYMPICS 

LUNCH AND GAMES 
Montgomery Council Father Cuddy Hall 

September 27, 2014 
1:00 pm until 3:00 pm 

Sponsored by Knights of Columbus & Sodalities of our Parishes 
 

 There will be Bar-B-Q sandwiches and Chips available for a price!   
(Guy Poirier) 

 Fun and Games (Heads or Tails, etc.) for all to enjoy and also make 
some money. (The Kempfs ) 

 There will be a 2-BIT Auction which is always fun! (The 
Hoffmasters and The Feakes) 

 There is a Jar of Rocks for everyone to try to guess the number for 
a mere $2.00 donation. (50/50 split ) (The Durbins) 

 The bar is also available for soft drinks, beer and wine for a 
donation that is entirely up to you. 

 The price of admission will be $10.00 a person and $25.00 for a 
family. Tickets for the 2-Bit auction will be sold separately. 

 All Councils are welcome. This date has been declared Special 
Olympics Day for the Maryland State Council by our State Deputy 
Stephen J. Adamczyk. 

 Reservations: Call your council representative (GK) or (DD) who 
will call John Durbin (301-762-4448). You may also call John 
Durbin directly. 

  Please make reservations by September 16th!                               
 

All of this and more to raise money for 
Special Olympics Montgomery County 



  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

  

Father Maher’s Knightly News 
 is published monthly by 

Knights of Columbus Council 6793  
Father Peter Paul Maher Council. 

†  † 
We proudly serve the parishes and families 
 of St. Patrick’s Church in Rockville and  

St. Peter’s Church in Olney 
 
 
 
 

 JLN LANDSCAPE SERVICES 
(443) 472-3806 

Jason_norris301@hotmail.com  
 

  
 

 

 Over 300 Knights could 
read your ad here! 

 
Send advertisements to: 

pmknight6793kofc@verizon.net 

Our 2014 Tootsie Roll Campaign Needs YOU!! See page-6 for details! 
SAT/SEP/20 (6-8PM) is our Spaghetti Dinner at St. Peter’s Parish Hall! 
Join your fellow Knights families on WED/SEP/24 [OLGC @ 7:30PM] for 
our “Trivia Knight!” Bring along as many non-perishable food items as 
possible to fill the boxes we’ll have to donate to St. Peter’s and St. Patrick’s 
Food Pantries!  
 

 

mailto:Jason_norris301@hotmail.c
mailto:Editor6793@yahoo.com


 
Knights of Columbus 
Fr. Peter Paul Maher Council #6793 
Post Office Box 570 
Olney, MD  20830            
Return Service Requested 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

               
 

SEP 01 MON Labor Day 
SEP 03 WED Executive Meeting, 7:30PM St. Patrick’s Parish Center, Room #3 (Upstairs) 
SEP 06 SAT Morning of Recollection after 9:30AM Mass, hosted by Chaplain Fr. DeRosa in Shepherd’s Rm. (St. Peter’s) 
SEP 10 WED Business Meeting, OLGC Classroom #114 ~ Arrive at 7PM for Divine Mercy Chaplet. 
SEP 13 SAT MD State Picnic, Prince George’s Council #2809 (1-5PM) 9450 Cherry Hill Rd., College Park, MD 
SEP 18 THU Sullivan Brothers Assembly #2861 Business Meeting at Fr. Cuddy Hall Council #2323 at 8 PM 
SEP 20 SAT Family Spaghetti Dinner, after 5PM Mass at St. Peter’s – See attached flyer. 
SEP 20 – 28 22nd International Week of Prayer, Shrine of the Immaculate Conception (www.iwopf.org or 888-478-PRAY) 
SEP 24 WED Council Social –Trivia Knight! - Our Lady of Good Counsel, 7:30 PM, Room #114 (Bring Non-Perishables!)  
SEP 27 SAT Montgomery County Special Olympics Event – Cuddy Hall, Council 2323 (1-3PM). See attached flyer. 
 
      October is Tootsie Roll Month! 
OCT 01 WED Executive Meeting, 7:30PM St. Patrick’s Parish Center, Room #3 (Upstairs)  
OCT 08 WED Business Meeting, OLGC Classroom #114 ~ Arrive at 7PM for Divine Mercy Chaplet. 
OCT 11 SAT KofC Columbus Day Ball - Baltimore Washington International Marriott - Linthicum, MD 
OCT 13 MON Columbus Day!  
OCT 16 THU Sullivan Brothers Assembly #2861 Business Meeting at Fr. Cuddy Hall Council #2323 at 8 PM  
OCT 17 FRI Shroud of Turin Conference, Sacred Heart Basilica, 3-9 PM (Email: ShroudConference@gmail.com) 
OCT 18 SAT Shroud of Turin Conference, Sacred Heart Basilica, 9Am-4PM (Email: ShroudConference@gmail.com) 
OCT 22 WED Council Social - Details forthcoming. 
OCT 25 SAT 15th Annual Inwood House Halloween Party, Silver Spring, MD - See article for details. [Party Begins at 6PM].  
OCT 31 FRI Halloween 

 

For more information or to participate in any Council events, call Joseph Feakes, GK on 301-774-0137. 
 

► Council Calendar: View it at: www.KofC6793.org  (Select “Event Calendar” at the left and the current month’s calendar will 
be displayed.) You can scroll forward to view events in the upcoming months.) Minutes of our monthly Business Meetings are 
posted on the Council’s website. (On the HOME screen, scroll to the bottom of the page, on the right, select “Access 
Minutes” in the Council Minutes section.)  
► DEADLINE: Newsletter content MUST be sent, via e-mail, to Paul McFarlane, [pmknight6793kofc@verizon.net] no 
later than the 15th of the month to be included in the following month’s publication. Questions regarding newsletter content 
or story ideas may be sent to Paul via e-mail, anytime or call him on (301-633-9439).  
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Waiting for Council News? 
That’s for the birds! 
 Stay informed! 
 Get involved!  

Log on to www.KofC6793.org 
and view the Event Calendar. 
See instructions below.  

http://www.iwopf.org/
http://www.kofc6793.org/
http://www.kofc6793.org/
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